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Good afternoon,

[ would like to express my strong support for Snake River Oil + Gas and urge
the Department of Lands to allow the Fallon 1-10 project to move forward as
soon as possible. The Just and Reasonable hearings are pulling time and
resources away from other important issues. We should not be spending so
much time going over the same material when Snake River Oil + Gas is a
responsible business that is following the guidelines for integrations.

[ am an operator for Snake River and have seen firsthand how important the
business is for our community. Not only does Snake River help me provide for
my family, but it also helps support the schools and infrastructure in this part
of Idaho through taxes. The state of Idaho clearly recognizes this benefit and
the operations of responsible businesses like Snake River because the Idaho Oil
and Gas Conservation Act states it is the position of the state to “foster,
encourage and promote the development, production and utilization of natural
resources of oil and gas in the State of Idaho.”

Just and reasonable terms have already been defined and a decision should be
made quickly in order to let a responsible business thrive.

[ appreciate your time and expertise.

Regards,

Jeremy Davis
Fruitland, Idaho
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